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Submission: "To Whom It May Concern,

I would like to say at the outset that any consideration given to reducing the feed in tariff is in my opinion unjustified. It has only
recently increased in NSW to what is still a very low tariff, when you considering the Retail power companies are charging a
lot more for power generated through solar panels when sold back to the consumers. It has cost them zero dollars to produce
that power, so to sell it at a massive mark up can only be described as highway robbery. So in short instead of considering
reducing the feed in tariff IPART should be considering increasing it to a fairer level. I hope justice and common sense prevail.
Thankyou"





